
 

 

Join us for our Autumn Cake 

Sale! 

 

When: Friday 22nd October, 3.15pm  
 

 

The Friends are holding their Autumn Cake sale at the front of the school, and we would love 

to see you there after school, at pick-up on Friday 22nd October. 

We are grateful for any shop-bought cake donations for the sale, and they can be left on the 

table outside school on the Friday morning. Please note that unfortunately, we won’t be 

able to accept home-made cakes this time. 

Please join us at the front of school where all the cakes will be for sale for parents, 

grandparents, carers and of course the children! 

 

We hope to see you there, 

Thanks for your ongoing support, 

 

The Friends of Lavant CE Primary School 

 

 


